
Introduction

We are pleased to present the following report on the consultation meeting
which took place on March 24, 1997, at the University' College of The Fraser
Valley. The meeting focuseci on policy issues relevant to the varlous
international peacebuilding initiatives in which Canada 1$ or may become
involved. The consultation was the first one, among the many others that have
taken place across Canada on the same subject during the Iast twelve months,
which specifically focused on the criminal justice issues that are always likeIy to
arise within such initiatives, particularly in post-conflict situations. The
consultation meeting was also different from many others in that it was designed
specifically to encourage the participation of college and university students.

The forum was organized jointly by the Department of Criminology and Criminal
Justice of the University College of The Fraser Valley (Abbotsford, B.C.) and the


